
August 24, 2022                        Back to School! Part 4

 
School Website Parish Website

Small school. Big heart.

West Clermont has looked into all of the Titan and Pay School issues.  If you had trouble
yesterday or this morning, please try again this evening and let Mrs. Ingram know if you
still have issues.  Be sure to use the ID number found in Gradelink.  Check for typos!

Check Email for Gradelink Login
Info

If you are new to our school, or your child
is new to the school, you'll need to set up
his or her account in Gradelink. Gradelink
is our attendance, grading, and and
notification system. You can set alerts to
be notified when your student receives a
particular grade, has an attendance issue,
or receives discipline points. It is through
Gradelink that emails are sent as well as
text messages. When you log into your
child's Gradelink account, click on the
instructional video link for more
information.

Set up your Titan Account for
school lunches.

Lunches are provided through West
Clermont School District and are made on
our premises. Lunches are $3.00 this
year.

To set up your account, you will need your
child's school ID number. This is the same
ID number seen on your child's
Gradedlink page.

You should be able to create your Titan
account and load the PaySchool
account, too. AND you should be able
to apply for free or reduced priced
lunches.

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We had a great day! None of our
teachers cried, and everyone got
where they belonged! Some nuts and
bolts reminders:

Water bottles:  Students need to bring a water bottle to school. We will be
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activating the drinking spouts on our fountains eventually, but in general, it is
advisable for students to have a water bottle at school - particularly in hotter
weather.

Snacks: Snacks from home are a MUST for students in grades K-2. They take a
snack and recess break everyday at 10:00, and do not eat lunch until 12:15. Please
make sure your child has snack each day. Students in grade 3 snack at their desks
mid-morning while reading or doing other independent work. Please pack one from
home. Students in grades 3-5 eat lunch at 11:50. Students who are staying for a
club or sport need a snack, too. Snacks are provided at latch key.

Dropping Off and Picking Up:

Students may be dropped off in the parking lot at the orange cones. Please make
sure your child can exit independently on the right side of the car. If you need or
want to help your child out of the car, please park behind the gym and walk
between the storage sheds and the cafeteria onto the playground. Do not park in
the main parking lot in the morning.

Car-riders are released by grade level in the afternoon. Parents must exit the car
and escort your student to your vehicle. Students in grades 6-8 are released from
the modular, and may walk directly out to the playground. Those without younger
siblings should be met by their parents on the playground, in front of the
shelter. Parking behind the gym is most convenient for this age group. Younger
students will be released from the main doors and parents can meet them on the
school side of the orange cones, along with any older children in the family.

Students may not play on the playground after school unless a parent is with them.

Lunch Information

Students may choose from the following when buying lunches:
Main Entree
Beef Hot Dog on Bun
EZ Jammer sandwich
Trix Yogurt Pack
Chef Salad
Lunchmeat sandwich
Cheese sandwich

Parents need to set up a Titan account and a PaySchools account. Load the account with amount
of money you choose. Your child will have a lunch account card with a corresponding account
number that will be in the homeroom each morning. When the teacher takes attendance, lunch
counts will also be taken. Children may order an extra entree in the morning, but should not
expect to be able to take food that has not been ordered that morning. The cafeteria staff works
hard to prepare what is needed, so pre-ordering each morning is necessary.

Welcome!

We have a number of younger siblings joining the Big School in kindergarten this
year, but many students are completely new to St. Bernadette K-8. Veteran Saber
parents...help new parents feel at home!

Kindergarten: Addison Anderson, Ella Antle, Emma Carman, Emma Fields,
Connor Gifford, Jack Gruber, Nolynn Moore, Kora Nye, Weston Nye, Briella
Puckett, Rocco Roach, Aubrey Shearer, Atlas Sparks, and Gracie Whitacre.

First Grade: Alivia Maddox

Second Grade: Maddie Everett

Third Grade: Alivia LaJoye, Tom Maddox, Madalyn Whitacre

Fifth Grade: Ellie Everett, Leyton Ghearing (returning families)

https://family.titank12.com/menu/SWR88L?lang=English


Seventh Grade: Rylan Tincher

Have a blessed evening, and send in those Acceptable Use of Technology forms!

In Christ,
~Mrs. Ingram

P.S. Tomorrow - the regular Thursday Weekly Newsletters resume. Once-per-week
info and reminders right to your inbox from Constant Contact!

Wanted: Parents to help lead after school clubs in your area of interest.

If you are willing to share your interest with children, please email Mrs.
Ingram. Coaching a special interest club or leading a project to completion is very
rewarding (but not paid!) and enriches the experiences, skills and friendships of our
students. All coaches/directors/leaders need to be cleared through the Safe Parish
program and background checks. Write me!  We're open to a lot of ideas: sewing,
woodworking, coding, financial literacy/stocks, robotics, theatre, music ensembles,
crafting, animation, chess, broadcasting, photography, dance, and more!

PTO UPCOMING EVENTS

Sept 1: Meet the Teacher  6:00-8:00 AND
LaRosa's Pizza Challenge Night!

Sept 8: PTO Meet and Greet 6:30 - Cafeteria

Sept 16: Ladies Wine Social: Harmony Hill

Mrs. Lana has a few spots available for private piano students but needs to know of your
interest by this Friday, August 26. St. Bernadette students receive a discount. Music is a
great way to develop your God-given talents! Contact Mrs. Lana at
llana@stbernadetteamelia.org by this Friday if you are interested, or have any
questions.

All Volunteers and Staff must register with
SafeParish.

http://lingram@stbernadetteamelia.org
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The Archdiocese uses SafeParish exclusively for safe
environment compliance. Even if you have had a Virtus
account, you must open an account with SafeParish.
Virtus accounts are no longer being used. Instructions
for setting up your SafeParish account are HERE. New

to volunteering? You start by opening a SafeParish account, get the needed on-line
training, and learn about any required background checks. Click on the link to get
started!

 

Newsletters/Handouts

2022-2023 School Calender

Parent/Student Handbook

Parish Website

To set up Lunch Instructions

​ Free and Reduced online application

PTO

SafeParish instructions

Schoolbelles (code S1952)

Gradelink

​

FACTS Login

Remind Sign-up

Virtues in Practice (at home materials -
Year 3, Year of Charity)

Kroger Rewards

Box Tops Bonus App

1n5 Foundation (great mental health
information)

Mind-Peace (to find mental health
providers - click on "Search for

Providers")

Beacons of Light - Pastoral Planning and
Parish Families

 

COVID-19 LINKSCOVID-19 LINKS
Ohio COVID Vaccine Program

Get the Shot Ohio
Search Available Vaccine Sites

Myths and Facts: COVID Vaccine
Cincinnati Children's COVID site

Clermont County Public Health
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